SHY-WY AMATEUR RADIO CLUB, INC.
Special Board Meeting May 23, 2015

In Attendance: James — AE7AX, Jim — WU7G, Beth — KJ7FC and Ron —
WR8O0.....Tom - WY7KY attended pre Board Meeting get together for the Picnic.

Discussed BY-LAW change. Board majority feels it’s unnecessary.
Brief discussion on Technical issues regarding repeaters and locations.
Newsletter discussed and status is still to be determined.

Member asked about the possibility of a member questionnaire to get a better idea on what
the club is, or is not, interested in. Nothing decided.

President will initiate a Public Information Letter to local dignitaries about the upcoming Field
Day at the Archer Complex. Suggestion made that PIO letter examples are on the ARRL Field
Day website. Board member(s) will assist to make it happen on schedule.

Discussed Membership Drive and mailings. Board member(s) will assist.

Ron Gallo WR8O Secretary



